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CANCELLATION NOTICE

The Bus Rapid Transit Policy Steering Committee will be breaking for the
summer, and the meetings regularly scheduled for Friday, June 18, 2010,
Friday July 16, 2010 and Friday, August 20, 2010 have been cancelled.

The next regular meeting of the committee is scheduled for Friday,
September, 17, 2010, at 3:00 p.m.

Dated: June 15, 2010
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Kimberly L. Vaz
Executive Admlnlstratlve Assistant
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